
Kristi Mogen 
  

Twin Brooks, SD 57269 

 

 

4/1/19 

Dear SD PUC Staff: 

I respectfully ask that the SD PUC Staff reconsider the acceptance and posting of my submitted 

document Boulevard Associates during March 20th
' 2019, PUC input hearing Docket El19-003 held in 

Waverly, SD. 

The reason given was "A reference document, article or other attachment not written by the person 

commenting should clearly identify the source of the content. The inclusion of any copyrighted 

material without accompanying proof of the commenter's explicit right to redistribute that material 

will result in the material being rejected." 

On September 7th, 2018 Jody Theisen, the Deuel County Planning and Zoning Officer sent this 

document in an email as part of the Crowned Ridge CUP Application in Deuel County. Tyler Wilhelm 

presented the Crowned Ridge Project as a whole (Crowned Ridge LLC, Crowned Ridge II) at the 

Grant, Codington and Deuel CUP hearings, and during the PUC input hearing. In response to Kristi 

Mogen and Amber Christenson data request 1-16 "Crowned Ridge Wind does have recorded 

documents in Deuel County, South Dakota. All documents assigned to Crowned Ridge Wind that are 

recorded in Deuel County, South Dakota are publicly available and accessible are public information 

and accessible at the Register of Deeds office in Clear Lake, South Dakota. For more information on 

the Deuel County Register of Deeds office please reference the following link: 

https://www.deuelcountysd.com/register-of-deeds" 

I marked on this document "of 247 filed in Deuel", this is a public document that can be accessed by 

anyone. Please post t he Boulevard Associates document with my submitted comments on t he PUC 

Docket El19-003 website. 



8/31/2012 

Boulevard Associates, LLC 
700 Unil•erse Bfrd 

Juno Beach. Fl 33-108-2683 

GARY AND DIXIE HENZE 
 

PRESCOTI' VALLEY. AZ ,q63J.I 

Re: Wind Farm Agreement 

Dear GARY AND DLITE HENZE. 

~ 2 '11 ~l~c\ 
\ C'\ ~ve,\ C,c,"C'\ "i 

As you are aware. the wind farm agreement we have on your property renews annually. 
After a thorough review of the opportunities for wind energy in your area, we have 
decided to not renew your agreement at this time. 

I want to personally thank you for your participation and cooperation as we gathered data 
for a potential wind project in your community. The decision to discontinue your 
agreement was based on a list of criteria. including market opportunities, wind resource 
and environmental that leads us to the decision to tenninate your wind farm agreement 
with Boulevard Associates. LLC. Based on this determination, we will also be 
discontinuing any further pa) ments. 

We will continue to monitor this n:gion. If market conditions change and we believe this 
project is viable in the future. we \.\ ill contact you. Should you have any questions please 
feel free to contact me at (561) 691-7240. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Scovill 
Director Development 

cc: Mikel Greene 
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